
Upcoming Events

January 7th – Early Release

January 18th No School

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

If you have any questions or concerns,
please email me, and I will reply within-
24/hours.
wperalta@sbmontessoricharter.com

Cypress Room 1st Grade
January Newsletter

In Reading: First graders will be working on Journeys:
A tree is a plant (Informational text) - Sequence of the story.
Grow Apples Grow! (Informational Text) - Captions
Seasons (Informational Text) - Cause and Effect.
Four Seasons for Animals (Informational Text) - Heading
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For Peace Education: This month, the students will learn about
different strategies such as breathing in and out to relax their muscles.
These strategies will help them to become better citizens.

For Writing: The students are
beginning to work on writing
informative/explanatory texts.
They will continue working on
using correct grammar, writing
complete sentences, using
punctuations, and different parts
of speech in their writing.

In Mathematics: The students
will find three addends using
the strategies they learned in
previous months, such as
making a ten and adding
doubles. The students will also
use the making ten strategies to
subtract a single-digit number
from a teen number.



For Social Studies: The students learned
about how to read a map using the
compass rose. In January, the students
will continue learning about maps and
will create their maps. First graders will
identify different locations on the Florida
map.

In Science: The students will be
learning about the different
patterns that happen on Earth
and will be introduced to gravity
law. First-grader will be working
with vertebrates and
invertebrate animals and the
observable properties of matter.

1. The students need to do 30 minutes of i-Ready daily (Reading: 
Mondays and Wednesdays) (Math: Tuesday and Thursday) i-Ready login 
username will be the same as last school year. 

2. Students have Art and PE on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Assignments for 
both subjects will be posted on Google Classroom.
3. Every Friday, we have "Show and Tell".


